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3 November 2004

INVITATION FOR STAFF PARTICIPATION IN PROVISION OF FEEDBACK ON THE DEVELOPED STRATEGIC PLAN FOR THE CZECH ENVIRONMENTAL INSPECTORATE

(WORK PACKAGE 2 – ACTIVITY 2A3)
FOR THE ATTENTION OF:

Mr. Jiři Balej, CEI Ustí nad Labem

Mr. Radomir Hyšpler, CEI Hradec Králové 

Mrs. Hana Kolářová, CEI Liberec 

Mr. Ladislav Krátký, CEI České Budejovice 

Mr. Vítězslav Novák, CEI Havlíčkův Brod 

Mr. Pavel Martan, CEI Prague

Mr. Oldřich Sapoušek, CEI Brno

Mr. Zbynĕk Sevelka, CEI Plzeň

Mr. Tomáš Stejskal, CEI Ostrava

Mr. Karel Zima, CEI Olomouc

Dear Colleagues,

With this invitation I would like to welcome the participation of your staff in the feedback workshops on the development of the strategic plan for the inspectorate. In the project covenant it is foreseen that after the drafting of the strategic plan in each of the ČIŽP regions a workshop is held providing ČIŽP staff with information on the strategy process and with the content of the developed strategic plan. The objective is to create transparancy and to facilitate the implementation of the plan.

Over the past few months you were personally involved and provided valuable input in the drafting of the strategic plan. As no other in your inspectorate you will have experienced the dynamics of the strategy process and are aware of its outcome. If you would like to take part in presenting the feedback in your inspectorate, please let me know. In that case we can discuss the division of roles and tasks. No need to say that I would be pleased with input from your side and that I would appreciate your supporting and steering role towards your staff in line with the developed strategy. On the other hand, please do not feel obliged to do so.

As you already may have noticed earlier on the project website, the feedback workshops will be held during a round tour along the regional inspectorates, which is scheduled in the week from 22 through 26 November 2004. The director of the ČIŽP has expressed to me that he can agree with this term. For the planning of the tour, including the locations and times, I would like to refer to the agenda, which goes with this invitation as an annex.

I hope that it will be possible to inform as many staff of your inspectorate as possible. That would show the appreciation for the more than 200 staff members of the inspectorate that provided input for the strategic plan. 

Could you please confirm by e-mail or phone to Mr Jan Janda (janda@cizp.cz / 222 860 342) or Mrs Marta Susova (susova@cizp.cz / 222 860 342) how many staff members you expect to attend the workshop and whether you would be interested to discuss your role with me. If you have any questions or remarks regarding the workshop please feel free to contact Mr Janda or me.

I am looking forward to seeing you again building on further cooperation.

Yours sincerely

Dr. Rob Bakx

Resident Twinning Advisor
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